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From: Eva Eagle <eva.eagle@mac.com> 

Date: Apr 8, 2015 11:01 PM 

Subject: HB3417 

To: Davidson Ian <DavidsI@leg.state.or.us> 

Cc:  

 

Dear Committee: 

 

I am writing in support of HB3417, which offers important changes to the Regional Solutions 

program. 

 

Currently the process allows for a seven day comment period, which is a mockery of public 

participation.  We really need the change to the thirty day comment period so that the public can 

be heard.  I realize that there is an urgency to some efforts at economic development, but it is 

crucial that we choose well rather than quickly.  Let many voices be heard! 

 

I also think it important to have a seat at the table for the conservation community.  This will 

help insure that we get all sides of a proposal. 

 

 

  

 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment, 

 

Eva Eagle 

17212 Pine Drive 

Sisters, OR 97759 
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